
From: Selam Egzeabher <segzeabher@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 4:53 PM EDT 
To: CountyBoard <countyboard@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Arlington County Amazon Hearing Support Letters 
Attachment(s): "Letter.pdf" 

To Whom It May concern,

Please find my attached letter that supports Amazon Hearing.

Kindly,

Selam
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